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Petition - Residents Parking Bays in Cecil Way 
 
 
 
We residents of Cecil Way are sick and tired of our cars being damaged, blocked in and unable 
to park in Cecil Way due to parking from parents of children who go to Lynch Hill school and 
request residents parking bays in Cecil Way. 
 
 
 
This petition was received on 4th July, 2022. 
 
This petition was passed to the Team Leader, Parking Services on 5th July, 2022.  
 
This petition was responded to by the Principal Parking Engineer on 2nd August, 2022. 
 
 
 
Final Results 
Number of Signatures 16 
 
Council Response  
 
Thank you for your petition which was received on 4th July 2022. 
 
You have requested a residents parking scheme to be introduced to Cecil Way. 
 
Unfortunately, due to the current financial position of the Council, we are not able to 
consider any requests for new parking restrictions at this time. I have however added 
your request to a list and we will be in touch with you once we are able to accept new 
requests.   
 
I apologise that I cannot be of further assistance at this time. 
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